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October 10, 2025 
 
 
 
The Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
RE:  Case #: 25-V-0565 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
Spectrum Northeast, LLC, is filing the following required affidavits for required notices to include in Case # 25-V-2565 for the 
renewal of the franchise between Spectrum Northeast and the Town of Decatur.  
 

- Town of Decatur Notice of Public Hearing with Notarized Affidavit 
- Spectrum Northeast Notice of the Application of the Franchise Renewal 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 518-640-8475 or via email at samuel.parker@charter.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Samuel Parker 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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